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Representative Drazan Statement on Economic Forecast 

Salem, Ore. - House Republican Leader Christine Drazan (R-Canby) released the 
following statement today on the March 2020 Economic and Revenue Forecast:  

“Today’s forecast is good news for Oregon. Oregonians are confident in our nation’s 
prospects, and the Legislature should not take this moment for granted. Family budgets 
are still fragile in communities across the state. We cannot afford to increase their taxes. 
We are already seeing a decrease in corporate taxes as businesses brace for increased 
expenses and burdensome regulations. It is our responsibility to continue to move the 
state forward without hurting Oregon’s families or businesses.” 
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